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Thorneyholme Road, Accrington 

Statement of Reasons  

 

Raised Junction Table 

The requirement for the raised junction table to be installed is due to the concerns of the 

community and the increase in traffic from the new housing development.  It is intended to slow 

traffic, along with the additional road humps, creating a safer and more community friendly 

environment for pedestrians and other vulnerable user groups. These proposals are being funded by 

Section 278 monies by the developer and linked to the new housing development.  

 

Speed Humps 

The requirement for the road humps to be installed is due to the concerns of the community and the 

increase in traffic from the new housing development.  They are intended to slow traffic, along with 

the additional junction table, creating a safer and more community friendly environment for 

pedestrians and other vulnerable user groups. These proposals are being funded by Section 278 

monies by the developer and linked to the new housing development.  

 

 

 

 


